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TRANSPORTING AUSTRALIA’S TOP ALL-ABILITIES CRICKETERS

More than 110 bus services will transport the 240 players participating in next week’s National Cricket Inclusion
Championships in Geelong.

Buses have been specially arranged to move the all-abilities cricketers to and from games during the week-long
championships, for free.

The National Cricket Inclusion Championships will take place across more than 10 cricket grounds in Geelong
between January 21 and 25, featuring 240 players from around Australia.

The bus services, which will be run by Geelong bus operator McHarry’s, will also transfer the interstate players
and their carers from Melbourne Airport before and after the tournament.

Competitions are divided into categories for players who are blind and have low vision, deaf and hard of hearing
and players with an intellectual disability.

This year’s event will for the first time also include two women’s teams, which will take part in a deaf women'’s
exhibition series.

The Cricket Australia event, secured for three years in Geelong thanks to an Andrews Labor Government
Significant Sporting Events Program grant, gives cricketers of varying abilities the chance to compete in and enjoy
the sport they love.

During the championships, games will be played at various ovals around Geelong, including Burdoo Reserve,
McDonald Reserve, Highton Reserve, Richmond Oval, Walker Oval, Osborne Oval and Jarvis Oval.

For more information go to http://www.ncic.cricket.com.au.

Quotes attributable to Minister for Public Transport Melissa Horne

“Providing free transport for these players is just one small way we can help deliver this event and bring these
passionate cricketers together.”

“This is a great event for the Geelong sporting calendar and for all-abilities cricket — and we’re making sure players
can get to and from the Championships.”

Quotes attributable to Minister for Disability, Ageing and Carers Luke Donnellan

“Players with disabilities deserve the opportunity to play championship cricket, that’s why we’re proud to support
the Inclusion Cup.”

“These are Australia’s top all-abilities cricketers who will be attracting supporters and spectators from all over the
country, giving them the chance to bow! and bat on a national stage.”
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